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David Crawley; Tony Glazebrook 
Lindsay Murphy 
Design Review and Technical Approval 

I fear we are not just back where we were last December but back from where we started. 
This message is predominantly to advise a conversation between Andy Conway and I following the session this am. 
Andy is of the view that the sort of submission we reviewed this am will not provide the Council what they require to 
review and agree with respect to the issue of Technical Approval. He feels that different parties within Council will 
require considerably more information (albeit that information may be available within another package which SOS 
are due to provide). 

I fear that SOS are relying on the tie Design review as their 'Technical Approval' process which I am not convinced it 
was ever expected to provide, though clearly back in December when we proposed to review all information that 
would have suggested that Council would undertake detailed review and approval which I can understand SOS might 
have read as being Council Technical Approval. The current suggestion of considering 10% and the fact that it is not 
a complete assured package rather changes the complexion. 

I don't expect this is new to either of you but felt I should raise it. 
Regards 
Gavin Murray 
tie Limited 
Edinburgh Tram Project 
City Point, 1st Floor 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh, EH 
Tel: +44 (0) 13 
Fax: +44 (0) 1 

Email: gavin.murray@tie.ltd.uk 

for more information on Transport Edinburgh go to: www.transport-edinburgh.org.uk 
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